


The City’s investment will be paid from increment revenue generated by the District. The increment is
anticipated to be generated from the privately owned apartment and commercial space building that is
currently under development, as well as any development that occurs on the City owned parcels in the
future.

Is This Projectf Likely to Succeed?

DCD’s feasibility study, which uses a constant 2.785% property tax rate and 1% inflation rate over the life of
the TID, forecasts the District will fully recover the City’s portion of the District’s costs plus financing in 2024,
after receipt of the 2023 levy (year 5). The quick repayment is due to increment revenues expected to be
generated from the privately owned mixed use building that is currently under development. From a
financial perspective, the proposed TID appears feasible based on the Comptrolier’s review.

Is the Proposed Level of City Financial Participation Required to Implement the Project?

The District allows the City to finance the construction of Zillman Park and the construction or installation
of public amenities to benefit the District. Without City funding, this Project may be delayed or not occur
altogether, and the City would have to find another source of funding to complete the Project.

Conclusion

The District provides the financing necessary for the construction of Zillman Park as weli as the construction
or installation of public amenities to improve the Park and surrounding properties, which should increase
the City’s ability to develop the District’s remaining parcels in the future,

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Joshua Benson at extension 2194.

Sincerely,

Martin Matson
Comptroller

CC: Alyssa Remington
- MM/JB



